
KILLORAN NAMED OUTSTANDING
SUBCOMMITTEE CHAIR BY THE AMERICAN BAR
ASSOCIATION

Grant Killoran, the Chair of O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong & Laing S.C.’s Litigation Practice
Group, has been selected by the American Bar Association Section of Litigation as an
Outstanding Subcommittee Chair for the 2013-2014 ABA year.

Grant serves as the Co-Editor of the ABA Section of Litigation’s Health Law Litigation
Newsletter and is being honored for his work on that publication.

Grant has served as a Co-Editor of the ABA Health Law Litigation Newsletter for a number of
years. He previously served as the Co-Chair of the ABA Section of Litigation’s Health Law
Litigation Committee.

Grant’s practice focuses on complex business disputes, including those involving the health
care industry.
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